




Good evening to the Board of Selectmen and to all the Citizens of our Town,

My name is Andreas Bisbikos. l'm a Board of Finance member, speaking only as a private citizen
I would like to share a few thoughts on the proposed transparency software by Opengov.

1) The BOF invested a lot of time and energy exploring the benefit of this software for our town.
States and towns with transparency websites often realize significant returns on the¡r
investment. Government wins because transparency software offers efficiency regarding data
management and keeping track of public policy initiatives in real time. The software also allows
for potentially more competitive bidding on public projects and significantly less staff time spent
on information requests. The people can rest easy because wasteful spending and potential
abuse is more likely to be avoided because easy access to information won't be concentrated
with the few, but with the many.

2l Communities such as Darien and Madison made a commitment to OpenGov. Software in2017

Darien's First Selectwoman Jayme Stevenson recently said,

"OpenGov technology will allow Darien taxpayers to see, in real time, how their tax dollars are being
invested, creating a critical accountability link between our community and local government."

Madison's budget and program evaluation manager laura [arson said,

"The beauty of this is that all sorts of users have different uses for budget data and what we're trying to
do is to give folks maximum flexibility to look at things in a way that's relevant and meaningful for
them."

ln Conclusion:

3l This software will modernize on how we operate as a town and make data easily available to all

the people at the click of a button. We always speak of how to get more people involved in the
budget process. This is an ideal opportunity. This software might have been requested by the
Board of Finance, but it will be a gift that the people will forever be thankful for.

Thank you for taking the time to listen.
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